l ) MEMORANDUM

From : LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING, 71, FENCHURCH STREET,
LONDON, E.C.3.

To: The Surveyor(s) at SINGAPORE Date: 7+th I

. Vessel’s Name:

QUESTION ANSWER

Date:— 12th February 1964

Please see our reply of the 27th
of April 1963 to your Memorandum of
the 23rd of April 1963 (Ref.R.) etc.
Due to Indonesia's Confrontation
policy, all diplomatic, economic and
trade reletions have now been severed
with Malaysia, it is therefore
unlikely that the currency for the
required conversion will be granted.
The Ship's name will be re-entered
on the relevant Returns when and if
the Survey is commenced.

¥,

011136-0\112L5-0043




